


a related field (e.g., information/computer science, engineering, 
mathematics, economics, management, public policy), and 
(b) Experienced statistical analyses with applications such as Stata and SAS, 
and/or programming with Python, R, etc. 

 Desirable requirements include: 
(c) Experiences of using bibliometric databases (e.g., publications, patents) 

Submission Documents:  
(a)Full CV (any format) 
(b) The list of academic publications 
(c) The summary of academic works (2pages in A4 sheet) 
(d) 1 reference that can provide information about your research and 
professional experience and achievements (his/her name, affiliation, and 
email address). 

How to submit: Please send electronic files of the above documents to the following  
e-mail address. Please put "Application for a specially-appointed 
researcher" in the subject line. 
 E-mail: ifi_tg[at mark]ifi.u-tokyo,ac.jp 
 (Replace [at mark] with @) 

Deadline: Monday, March 10, 2025 (must arrive by this date) 
The short-listed candidates will be interviewed. The application may be 
closed earlier in case an appropriate candidate is found. 

Contact: Sotaro Shibayama, Institute for Future Initiatives (IFI), The University of 
Tokyo. E-mail: shibayama[at mark]ifi.u-tokyo.ac.jp (Replace “[at mark]” 
with “@”) 

Name of Recruiter:  The University of Tokyo 
Status of measures to prevent passive smoking: Smoking is prohibited inside the grounds of 

our university. There are smoking areas outdoors on campus 
Other: ・Personal information received through this application process will not 

be used for any other purposes. 
 ･Please note that we are unable to answer any questions regarding the 
results of the selection process. 
 ・Submitted documents will not be returned. 
 ・Applications from women are encouraged as per "Declaration of Gender 
Equality Acceleration" of the University of Tokyo. We strongly encourage 
applications from women and international candidates. 
・  If you are personally in contract with foreign governmental bodies, 



corporations or universities, or you are in receipt of a large benefit 
(financial or any other form) from foreign governmental bodies during the 
period of your employment, the provisions of the Foreign Exchange and 
Foreign Trade Act (FEFTA) may prohibit or restrict the sharing of 
technology that are designated as controlled technology possibly making it 
difficult for you to fulfill your duties as an academic or administrative staff 
of the university as a result. Therefore, in such cases it is necessary to keep 
such contracts/benefits within the scope where it does not hinder the 
sharing of technologies necessary for your duties by the university 


